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DEPUTATION MEETING MINUTES 
 
Date:     Wednesday 28th November 2012 
 
Deputation Group: FINNSTOWN ABBEY RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 
 
Councillors Present: Cllr. Eamon Tuffy 

Cllr. Gus O’Connell 
Cllr. William Lavelle 
Cllr. Caitríona Jones 
 

Deputation: 
 

Liona O’Toole 
Helen Madden 

  
Council Officials Present:  
Andrew O’Mullane Roads and Water Services 
Dee Kelly Community Services  
Patricia Davis Community Services 
 
The meeting was chaired by Councillor: Cllr. Eamon Tuffy 
 
Apologies:      
 
 
Item 
No. 1. 

HGV ban on the Newcastle Road – to discuss the status/update on this issue. 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• New HGV regulations will be drawn up during 

2013. 
 
• SDCC will be mindful of the level of traffic 

using the Newcastle Road and the effects on the 
local area i.e. schools, shops, sports facilities, 
parks etc. 

 
• Details of the recent traffic survey will be 

forwarded to the Residents Association. 
 
• The Chamber of Commerce will be requested to 

contact businesses in the area regarding goods 
delivery times. 

 
• Cllr. William Lavelle will include this as a 

Motion on the next Lucan Area Committee 
Meeting. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Andrew O’Mullane 
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Item 
No. 2. 

Traffic Warden requested on routes to local schools, St. Thomas and Scoil Aine. 
 

Item 
No. 3. 

Pedestrian lights requested on the Esker Road outside Finnstown Abbey Estate – opposite 
Griffeen Park/Weston pitch grounds, which is access to local schools, shops, sports 
facilities, parks etc. 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
  

• An on site meeting will be arranged to assess the 
request for a traffic warden or pedestrian 
crossing. 

 
 

Andrew O’Mullane 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


